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Welcome back to the final term of the year! 

This week, we’ve introduced a digging 

area – maybe we’ll find buried treasure?! 

Meet your first 

OPAL Ambassador! 

Many more to come 

soon… 

Everyone is enjoying the climbing frame 

this term! 

We love racing on the scooters! 

And what would school be without 

football and tyres? 


